FSCJ is excited to announce a new enrollment initiative for all graduating seniors who enroll in our Summer C7 session, which begins on July 6. “Jump-Start 2021” will allow Nassau graduating seniors to enroll at FSCJ in the summer session at half-off if enrolled in two courses.  If a student pays for one three-credit class, the student will get a second three-credit class on us!
 
Students who wish to join “Jump-Start 2021” and enroll in Summer C7 courses should apply at fscj.edu/apply and choose a degree-seeking program.
 
If students have any questions or need support in their transition to FSCJ, there are a variety of ways they can connect with FSCJ:
 
1. Call FSCJ at (904) 646-2300
1. Email welcome@fscj.edu
1. Join our virtual advising line, select any campus, and choose “Admissions” to meet with an Admissions representative.
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